Douglas Young

From: Douglas Young

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 9:02 AM

To: kenlewko@navmar.com

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0208-EX-CR-2019
Attachments: 231896.PDF

Importance: High

Respond to the attached request for info sent from the filing system on June 11, 2019.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.
Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of July 12, 2019 may result in application dismissal pursuant
to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.



To: Ken Lewko

E-Mail: kenlewko@navmar.com
From: Doug Young

Date: June 11, 2019

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0208-EX-CR-2019

Message:

The Navy has objected to the use of 320 MHz and 370 MHz at all locations because the Point of Contact
and Stop Buzzer information is invalid. Provide a government contact with phone number who can verify
the contract and vouch for the need to use these frequencies. Also provide a stop buzzer with phone
number of a person who can shut down transmissions at any time.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of June 11, 2019 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence"” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 48800





